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Confirmation 

We hereby confirm that the financial support of 3500 USD from the International Council 
for Industrial and Applied Mathematics (ICIAM) to the 

4th International Conference on High Performance Scientific Computing 
March 2-6, 2009 - Hanoi, Vietnam 

was divided into 14 ICIAM fellowships of 250 USD for the following participants from 
developing countries to cover their conference fee: 

1. Somporn Chuai-Aree (Thailand) 
2. Zhiming Chen (China) 
3. Tran Thi Hue (Vietnam) 
4. Do Xuan Hung (Vietnam) 
5. Nguyen Manh Hung (Vietnam) 
6. Duong Quoc Nam (Vietnam) 
7. Mohamed Othman (Malaysia) 
8. Benjamas Panomruttanarug (Thailand) 
9. Chan Roath (Cambodia) 
10. Periyasamy Senthil-Kumar (India) 
11. Suchada Siripant (Thailand) 
12. Vo Hong Thanh (Vietnam) 
13. Dinh Vu Thang (Vietnam) 
14. Hishamuddin Zainuddin (Malaysia) 

Their confirmations are enclosed. 

On behalf of the mentioned participants, we would like to thank the International Council 
for Industrial and Applied Mathematics for the financial support. 

Hanoi, den 2. April 2009 

 
Hoang Xuan Phu 

Chair of the Organizing Committee 
















